The Campbell Fire District #1 Board of Fire Commissioners is currently accepting letters of interest for the following positions for the year 2018; Secretary, Treasurer and Janitor. We are also seeking Small Engine contract proposals for the year 2018. Letters of interest and contract proposals should be sent to Campbell Fire District #1 c/o Karen Miller, Secretary, PO Box 371, Campbell, NY 14821 and must be received by Monday, February 5, 2018. 
 
The Campbell Fire District #1 hereby gives notice that the monthly meetings of the Campbell Fire District #1 Board of Fire Commissioners for the year 2018 will be held on the first (1st) Tuesday of each month, unless otherwise posted. Meeting will be held at the Campbell Fire Department, located at 4795 Church Street, Campbell, NY and will start at 6:30pm.  These meetings are open to the public.
 
 
 
Karen Miller, RN
Campbell Fire District #1 Board of Fire Commissioners Secretary
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